

Association of American Law Schools

August 26, 2011

President
Michael A. Olivas
University of Houston

Response Requested

President-elect
Lauren K. Robel

Indiana University-Bloomington

Immediate Past President
H. Reese Hansen
Brigham Young University

Serving through 2011 **Katharine T. Bartlett** Duke University

Daniel B. Rodriguez
The University of Texas

Serving through 2012

Dorothy Andrea Brown

Emory University

Ann C. Shalleck American University

Serving through 2013

Pat K. Chew

University of Pittsburgh

Paul Marcus College of William and Mary

Executive Director Chief Executive Officer Susan Westerberg Prager

Managing Director

Jane M. La Barbera

MEMORANDUM 11-10

TO:

Deans of Member and Fee-Paid Schools

FROM:

Susan Westerberg Prager

SUBJECT:

2010-2011 Outstanding Teacher - Recognition at AALS

Annual Meeting and Request for Name of your Honoree

In its role as the scholarly society for law teachers, for more than a century the AALS has worked to encourage excellence in scholarship and in teaching.

To highlight the importance of excellence in teaching, at the Annual Meeting the AALS will recognize and honor those law faculty who have been selected as outstanding teachers by their law schools during the 2010-2011 academic year. We acknowledge these outstanding teachers as "Teachers of the Year" in the in the February *Newsletter* and the Annual Meeting Luncheon program. We also ask those in attendance to rise and receive the warm applause of their colleagues at the Luncheon.

If your school annually selects an outstanding teacher, please submit the name of your honoree for 2010-2011 so that we may invite your faculty member to this reception and have your law school represented in this celebration of teaching excellence. Please complete the attached form and return it to the AALS office by September 26, 2011. This will enable us to ensure that your honoree will be listed in the Luncheon program. Please list the faculty member's name as you would like it to appear in the program. Send your response to Deborah Quick by email at dquick@aals.org

After we receive your honoree's name, we will contact you about whether you would also like to provide us a short video clip which illuminates the teaching of your nominee. If so, we will provide further instructions.

Thank you for your important help!

Enclosure

cc:

Executive Committee

Deans of Modified Fee-Paid Schools

SWP/drq

"TEACHERS OF THE YEAR" RECOGNITION

Indicate the name of your 2010-2011 outstanding teacher below:	
NAME OF HONOREE:	
SCHOOL:	
Email address for honoree	

Return this form to Deborah Quick by email at dquick@aals.org. k:\deans\memos\11files\11-10.doc